
 
   

 
  
 

 
 

  
 

 
    

 
 

   
 

    
 

  
    

    
  

 
 

      
 

 
    

 
 

   
 
 
 
 
  
  
  
 

  

 
  

    
 

  

~ 
Environment and Climate 
Environmental Approvals Branch 
14 Fultz Boulevard (Box 35) 
Winnipeg MB R3Y 0L6 
T 204-945-8321  F 204-945-5229 
EABDirector@gov.mb.ca 

File No.: 5433.00 

May 3, 2023 

James Matthewson 
Manager 
Transmission and Distribution Environment and Engagement Department 
Manitoba Hydro 
360 Portage Ave (18) 
Winnipeg MB R3C 0G8 
jmatthewson@hydro.mb.ca 

Dear James Matthewson: 

Re: Bipole III Transmission Project – Keewatinohk Construction Infrastructure 
Decommissioning 

Thank you for your letter dated March 14, 2023, providing a revised Keewatinohk 
Converter Station Construction Environmental Protection Plan. The plan is for the 
decommissioning phase of the converter station’s construction infrastructure 
components.  

I approve the plan per clause 4 of Environment Act Licence No. 3055. 

If you have any questions about this approval, please contact Jay Mak, Senior 
Environmental Engineer, Environmental Approvals Branch at Jay.Mak@gov.mb.ca or 
204-619-0709.

Sincerely, 

Siobhan Burland Ross 
Director 
The Environment Act 

c. Jay Mak

Original Signed By
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